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From the Senior Editor
hank goodness we have the search engine Go o g l e™. Go o g l e™ and other
sites keep all of us in-the-loop re g a rding current issues, such as the former

Soviet Republics, the Kardashians, dance stars, Facebook and facelifts, Tw i t t e r
and tweens, Ho u s ew i ves and Su rv i vors, American Idols, and idle athletes, clogs,
Crocks, and crooks. Go o g l e™ has also helped many of our children finish a
school re p o rt the evening before it was due, often with a parent's aid. 

Howe ve r, internet technology also allows anyone to post anything in a few
k e y s t rokes with little re g a rd for consequence. Internet messages are sometimes
encouraged by commerce rather than service. Objectivity is rare. For an incre a s-
ingly self-referring patient population, this unexamined freedom may lure some
s e a rchers to have unrealistic expectations that end in disappointment with an
e n t i re field.

I have long believed that the So c i e t y, including our official Jo u rnal of
Ophthalmic Pro s t h e t i c s , holds a certain responsibility to make available tru t h f u l ,
o b j e c t i ve information re g a rding our profession. Wikipedia and collective sites
only go so far in providing that kind of information. So, as you have often heard ,
“ If we don’t provide objective information on our profession, who will” ?

In this effort, the hardcopy Jo u rn a l you hold in your hands remains a vital
and permanent asset that we all value, both for our members and our fellow eye -
c a re professionals. In a quest to evo l ve with the most recent healthcare informa-
tion, this issue will also have one interactive article posted on-line. With this
experiment we seek to create an interesting, accessible source for media that
informs the patient or loved one, who is searching for the most up-to-date infor-
mation. We also want to inspire submissions to our Journal to include the
New Media familiar to younger members. We hope an objective voice for topics
re g a rding prosthetic human eyes will be welcomed in an effort to broaden the
reach and appeal of the practice of ocularisty by the professionalism of the tal-
ented volunteers who help run our So c i e t y. 

This Jo u rn a l’s message would be incomplete without acknowledging the
individuals who have assisted in generating this edition of our Jo u rn a l b e yond, of
course, all of our contributing writers, I am grateful to the Editorial Board, the
B o a rd of Di rectors, and our ASO President, Caroline O’Neill; Be verly Wo l t m a n ,
Ad ve rtising Di rector; Art Brown, Publisher at ABI Professional Publishing; Ne i l l
Hughes, Maria Castillo, and Craig Luce (for technical, clerical, and formatting
s u p p o rt). I would also like to thank our out-going ASO Exe c u t i ve Di re c t o r, To n i
Zappone, who assisted me, both promptly and pro f e s s i o n a l l y, in answering my
many questions over the last seven ye a r s .

I hope that this issue of the Jo u rnal of Ophthalmic Pro s t h e t i c s i n t e rests, exc i t e s ,
or moves you in some way. Our collective goal is to improve the patient care we
p rovide as Ocularists. As always, I welcome your feedback

Michael O. Hughes, B.C.O., B.A.D.O.
Senior Ed i t o r, Jo u rnal of Ophthalmic Pro s t h e t i c s
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